

From: Emily Larson Kubiak EmilyK@sustainableconnections.org

**Sent:** Mon 7/26/2021 3:03 PM

To: PSE Clean Energy Implementation Plan -- mail -- ceip@pse.com

**Subject:** Support for extending the CEIP Process

## **CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL**

Phishing? Click the PhishAlarm "Report Phish" button.

For mobile - forward to abuse@pse.com

Dear Ben – I serve on the Equity Advisory Group representing Sustainable Connections. I support PSE's request for extending the Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) process to allow more time for engagement and help the CEIP to better reflect community interests.

**Emily Larson Kubiak, C.E.M.** (she/her)

Energy Program Manager Sustainable Connections t: 360-647-7093 x113

www.communityenergychallenge.org





From: Jenny Harding < <a href="mailto:jenny@newchapterweddings.com">jenny@newchapterweddings.com</a>>

Sent: Monday, July 26, 2021 4:58 PM

To: PSE Clean Energy Implementation Plan -- mail --

Subject: Ben Farrow, Director of Clean Energy Strategy, PSE

## **CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL**

Phishing? Click the PhishAlarm "Report Phish" button.

For mobile - forward to abuse@pse.com

### Dear Ben,

I serve on the Equity Advisory Group representing The GSBA (www.thegsba.org). I support PSE's request for extending the Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) process to allow more time for engagement and help the CEIP to better reflect community interests. The additional time for deeper reflection and analysis will provide a stronger framework in order to achieve a truly inclusive, equitable and successful implementation plan that will reach ALL communities in a more impactful way.

Thank you,

# Jenny Harding (she/her)

Creative Event Planning, Design & Production www.newchapterweddings.com 206.853.2142





From: Kate Sander < ksander@hopesource.us>

Sent: Wed 7/28/2021 11:40 AM

To: PSE Clean Energy Implementation Plan -- mail -- < ceip@pse.com >

Subject: Support for extending the CEIP process

### **CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL**

Phishing? Click the PhishAlarm "Report Phish" button.
For mobile - forward to abuse@pse.com

Ben,

I serve on the Equity Advisory Group representing HopeSource and so appreciate your time at Monday's meeting. It's becoming increasingly evident as I talk with other group members that there is very much a need to slow the process down so we can engage in meaningful discussions and give PSE the feedback and recommendations you are seeking. I am very much in support of PSE's request for extending the Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) process to allow more time for engagement and to help the CEIP better reflect community interests and needs. Thank you for filing the petition for the extension.

Best regards, Kate Sander Manager, Hope University & Energy Assistance

HopeSource 700 E. Mountain View Ave., Suite 501 Ellensburg, WA 98926 (509) 925-1448



**From:** Estela Ortega <<u>eortega@elcentrodelaraza.org</u>>;

**Sent:** Thu 7/29/2021 10:03 PM

To: Farrow, Ben < benjamin.farrow@pse.com >; PSE Clean Energy Implementation Plan -- mail --

<<u>ceip@pse.com</u>>;

**Cc:** Estela Ortega <<u>eortega@elcentrodelaraza.org</u>>; **Subject:** Support for extending the CEIP Process

### **CAUTION - EXTERNAL EMAIL**

Phishing? Click the PhishAlarm "Report Phish" button.
For mobile - forward to abuse@pse.com

Dear Ben – I serve on the Equity Advisory Group representing El Centro de la Raza. I support PSE's request for extending the Clean Energy Implementation Plan (CEIP) process to allow more time for equitable engagement and help the CEIP to better reflect community interests.

Thank you, Estela Ortega

Estela Ortega Executive Director El Centro de la Raza, The Center for People of all Races 2524 16th Avenue South, Sea. Wa. 98144 Direct: 206-957-4613

ExecAsst: 206-957-4605

dgvasquez@elcentrodelaraza.org

Federal Way Office, 1607 S. 341 St. Place Federal Way, Washington 98023

www.elcentrodelaraza.org